
Council Meeting Re Rezoning Queen Street West 
 

February 13, 2023 
 
 
Thank you councillors for your time. I am out of town and respectfully submit my position via this email 
to oppose high rise development in the Springbank Hamlet. 
 

 HIGH DENSITY makes a mockery of your Development Guidelines  

 HIGH DENSITY will destroy the rural setting of the Springbank Hamlet  

 HIGH DENSITY will irreversibly harm the ecology  

 HIGH DENSITY will cause traffic congestion not envisaged because the combined effect of ALL 
the developments has not been assessed 

 Consultation process has lacked transparency; checked the box but totally missed the intent of 
the process 

 
You have been getting dozens of presentations OPPOSING HIGH DENSITY development on Queen & 
Mississauga Rd. 
 
Several of your constituents have personally told you, before and today that they OPPOSE HIGH DENSITY 
Development 
 
Hundreds of your constituents have sent you petitions OPPOSING HIGH DENSITY Development 
 
Who are you Accountable to, Mr. Mayor and Councillors? I suggest the residents. They are telling you 
repeatedly and loudly that you should REJECT HIGH DENSITY development along Queen Street and 
Mississauga Rd and James Potter.  
 
 
If you don’t listen to the residents, who do you listen to? 
 
Is Integrity and Accountability important to you? Then 
 
 

You must reject HIGH DENSITY Development at Queen W and    
Mississauga/ James Potter TODAY. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Amrik S. Ahluwalia 

 links Lane, Brampton L6Y 5H2 
 

 


